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Insurance claims 

Businesses that have cover for both pandemics and government-ordered closure should be 

covered for any insurance claims 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-

about-covid-19/covid-19-support-for-businesses   

  

Guidance issued on 17 March 2020. Businesses that have cover for both pandemics and 

government-ordered closure should be covered, as the government and insurance industry 

confirmed on 17 March 2020 that advice to avoid pubs, theatres etc is sufficient to make a 

claim as long as all other terms and conditions are met. 

 

Insurance policies differ significantly, so businesses are encouraged to check the terms and 

conditions of their specific policy and contact their providers. Most businesses are unlikely 

to be covered, as standard business interruption insurance policies are dependent on 

damage to property and will exclude pandemics. 
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